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U.S. 69 southbound lane closure next week 
 for pavement marking project 

 
The week of May 21 the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) plans to start a 

pavement marking project on a section of U.S. 69 in Miami County. The contractor will 

replace the white edge line on the southbound lanes of U.S. 69, beginning 1.3 miles south 

of 395th Street and continuing north to end approximately ½ mile south of the K-68 

junction. 

Southbound U.S. 69 traffic will be reduced to one lane during the road work, which is 

expected to be finished in three days. 

KDOT awarded the construction contract of $260,000 to Twin Traffic Marking Corporation 

of Kansas City, Mo. Persons with questions may contact Troy Howard at the KDOT office 

in Garnett, (785) 448-5446, or Priscilla Petersen at the Chanute KDOT office, (620) 902-

6433. 

#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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